November 30, 2016

Sarah L. Armstrong, Ph.D.

Director of Substantive Change

Southern Association of Colleges and Schools
1866 Southern Lane

Decatur, Georgia 30033

Dear Dr. Armstrong,

This correspondence is in response to your letter dated November 23, 2016, in which you
requested more information regarding the faculty credentials for Cheryl McKenna, Kimberly
Parks, and Renea Powell. Since submission of our prospectus in June 2016, there have been
some changes to our faculty line up and updates to be made to those credentials in addition to
those you requested. We have completed the SACSCOC Faculty Roster which reflects the
changes, updates and additional information for the faculty we have prepared to teach the Master
of Science in Nursing program, once it is approved.

As you already know, the program has already received approval from the Board of Regents of
The Texas A&M University System, the Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board, and the
Board of Nursing.

If you have any questions regarding this letter or our submission, please contact Dr. Shonda
Gibson, SACSCOC Accreditation Liaison (Shonda.gibson@tamuc.edu, (903) 886-5743).

‘Sincerely,

Ray M. Keck, III, Ph.D.
President

Enclosure

gét Dr. Mary P. Kirk, Vice President, SACSCOC
Dr. John Humphreys, Interim Provost/Vice President for Academic Affairs
Dr. Shonda Gibson, Executive Director of IER/SACSCOC Liaison
Dr. Barbara Tucker, Head, Department of Nursing
Dr. Timothy Letzring, Dean, College of Education & Human Services

Office of the President
P. O. Box 3011 « Commerce, TX 75429-3011 « Phone: 903.886.5014 « Fax: 903.886.5010 « www.tamuc.edu

A Member of The Texas A&M University System



